
Dear Union Family, 

I am proud to offer my full endorsement for Curtis Walker in his candidacy for APWU 
Maintenance Assistant Director ‘A’. 

When I was appointed to succeed Curtis as the Central Region ‘C’ Maintenance National 
Business Agent upon his retirement in November 2024, I knew I had some big shoes to fill—
and I was absolutely right. As I traveled throughout the region and spoke with our members, 
one thing was immediately clear: the loyalty and respect for Curtis ran deep. 

During those early weeks in the role, I quickly saw firsthand the results of his hard work. The 
caseload he left behind was well-organized, handled with care, and showed his genuine 
commitment to resolving grievances swiftly and effectively. Curtis didn’t just do the job—
he set a high standard for how it should be done. 

Over the past 10 months, there have been many times I reached out to Curtis to discuss 
issues or get advice. Without fail, he has always made himself available and been 
incredibly helpful. His dedication to our members has never wavered, even in retirement. 

Curtis is also a gifted educator. I’ve attended several of his training sessions and can say 
without hesitation that his style is clear, concise, and effective. His sessions leave you not 
only more informed, but more empowered. When Curtis takes on an issue, he brings 
intensity and passion—he treats every fight for our rights like it’s personal. 

I have no doubt that with Curtis Walker as Assistant Director ‘A’ of the Maintenance Craft, 
our voices will be heard, our concerns will be fought for, and communication will remain 
strong. He stays connected to what’s happening on the workroom floor and is never afraid 
to show up when needed. He is a man of his word—and he has never forgotten where he 
came from. 

I strongly encourage you to vote for Curtis Walker. He has my full support and my vote. 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

 

Stephanie Logan 
Central Region ‘C’ Maintenance National Business Agent 
American Postal Workers Union 

 


